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JAY S. HAMMOND, Governor i 

April 6', 1979 

·Jerry Reinwand 
Bob Haldrop 
Office of the Governor 
·Pouch "A" 
Juneau, Ak 99811 

Dear Sirs: 

WATER RESOURCES BOARD 

On behalf of the Water Resources Board and myself, I wish to express our 
gratitude for the time and consideration extended to us during our 
meeting in Juneau. 

It ·is always pleasing to hear of positive accomplishments. I do wish to 
reiterate our desire to hear from you with both positive and negative 
responses. 

_J 

Your your information, we have decided to attempt the inventory of water 
related programs and priorities. We will keep you advised of our progress. 

Again, thank you for your time. 

Very truly yours, 

~~ 
1chard H. SliUs 

Chairman 


